
 

 
 
 
 
Dear patient community: 
 
Since 2018, the Autonomous University of Nuevo León (UANL) and HOST have worked together, successfully 
offering, and conducting stem cell therapy (SCT) for patients with hypoxic/ischemic brain injury (cerebral 
palsy) and autism spectrum disorder (ASD). The SCT performed at UANL is not only a treatment with proven 
promising results, but with HOST's assistance, it’s been possible to include support services such as 
transportation, accommodation, 24/7 medical and administrative staff during the patients' stay, including 
their companions. This involves the work of support personnel to ensure the patients and their families are 
comfortable and secure throughout their stay, allowing you to focus on your child's health and recovery. 

One of our main objectives is to make therapy accessible to patients worldwide, aiming to improve their 
quality of life and that of their families. Over these years, we've engaged in negotiations that have enabled 
us to maintain a steady price for both new and returning patients. However, the rising inflation in 
medications, medical equipment, laboratory tests, hospital procedures, fuel, and staff has led us to the point 
where we've had to make the difficult yet necessary decision to adjust the price of our treatments. 

This price increase will be effective immediately for all treatments scheduled for 2024.               

Foreign Patients:                                                      
First-time patient: $9,500 Recurrent patient $8,000 

We also understand that many families come with more than one child requiring treatment. For these 
families, there will be a price adjustment. Foreign patients will have a consideration of $750 dollars per 
patient in the total cost. To validate this adjustment, they must be siblings and schedule their appointments 
on the same date. 

This price adjustment will enable us to continue providing the best care and service during treatment. You 
can be assured that we will continue to operate with the same high quality and standards that all our 
patients expect and deserve.  

We appreciate your understanding and support. 
 


